
ASSOCIATION OF COUNTY COMMISSIONS OF 
ALABAMA

WORKERS’ COMPENSATION SELF-INSURERS FUND

TO: Contact Persons, ACCA Workers’ Compensation Self-Insurers Fund (WCSIF) Members

FROM: Sonny Brasfield, ACCA, Executive Director

DATE: September 1, 2020

RE: 2020-2021 Renewals for WCSIF Members

It is time again to prepare for a new year in the Association’s Workers’ Compensation Self-
Insurers Fund. Enclosed you will find your estimated 2020-2021 Premium-Contribution 
Statement. This estimate is, in most cases, based on either payroll estimates provided by your 
office or the most recent audited payroll from your county. Any changes in your employment 
pattern during the 2020-2021 fiscal year will be recognized during the audit process after the 
close of the fiscal year and your costs will be adjusted accordingly. Please be sure to send your 
renewal payment (made payable to ACCA WCSIF) and ALL renewal documentation by 
October 1, 2020 to: ACCA WCSIF, c/o CRS, Inc., P.O. Box 589, Montgomery, AL 36101-
0589. 

We are happy to report that the WCSIF Board of Trustees approved a total $1,000,000 
investment earnings refund for Fund Members. Each active WCSIF Member will receive their 
portion of the refund following the receipt of the 2020-21 premium-contributions from ALL Fund 
Members.  

The overall rates for the WCSIF decreased slightly this year due to favorable loss development. 
It is vitally important that each employee continues to be actively involved in efforts to reduce 
and avoid accidents. We are depending on your active role in promoting safety efforts at the 
county level.

Speaking of safety, the 2019-2020 Safety Incentive Discount Program (SIDP) will be ending 
soon. All participating County Fund Members need to make sure that your appointed County 
Safety Coordinator submits the SIDP Application and all required-documentation to CRS 
Member Services Coordinator Marcia Collier at mcollier@countyrisk.org no later than 
September 30 in order to be considered for this incentive.  

Also, we have enclosed the WCSIF 2020-2021 Contacts form. This form needs to be 
completed in its entirety and emailed by October 15, 2020, as directed on the form.  Having 
current contact information is extremely important to the Fund.  

If you have any questions about the enclosed 2020-2021 renewal documents or want to discuss 
any other matters, please contact me or ACCA Director of Insurance Services Henry van 
Arcken at hvanarcken@alabamacounties.org anytime.

We appreciate your participation in and commitment to the Fund and to the other members who 
continue to make this program so successful.

Enclosures






